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Calendar	Updates	&	Reminders	
	

Friday,	October	14	

Homecoming	Parade	

	

Thursday,	October	20	

PTO	Meeting	@	4:30	PM	

	

Monday,	October	24	

Skate	Night	@	5:30	PM	

	

Monday,	October	24-	

Thursday,	October	27	

Red	Ribbon	Week	&	Scholastic	

Book	Fair	

	

Wednesday,	October	26	&	

Thursday,	October	27	

Parent-Teacher	Conferences	

	

Thursday,	November	3	

Grandparents’	&	Retired	Friends’	

Day	from	9:00-11:00	AM	

	

11:30	AM	Dismissal	

	

PTO	School	Dance	–		

It’s	a	Costume	Party!		

5:30	PM	

	

Friday,	November	4	

No	School	

	

Sunday,	November	6	

Daylight	Saving	Time	Ends	

	

�

Spring Road School Spirit Wear 
EVERY Wednesday throughout the school year 

 

Don’t have any Spring Road Spirit Wear??? 
 

Get into the spirit with Spring Road School Spirit wear!  Purchase 
Spring Road spirit wear.  Order form for spirit wear is attached to 
this newsletter.  Need a paper copy?  Have your child pick one up 
in the school office.  Order forms with payment (cash or check) are 
due by Friday, October 18. 

OPEN	HOUSE	

A	successful	event!	
	

Thank	you	to	all	of	our	 families	for	making	our	annual	Open	House	a	great	

success.	 	 The	 Spring	 Road	 Staff	 &	 I	 hope	 you	 enjoyed	 the	 format	 of	 the	

evening	as	much	as	we	did.		We	welcome	your	feedback	on	what	you	liked	

and	what	we	can	improve.			
	

If	you	forgot	to	submit	your	pink	challenge	sheet,	return	it	to	school	with	your	

child	on	Monday.		We	will	randomly	select	pink	challenge	sheets	for	winners	

of	a	few	special	prizes	(family	indoor	and	outdoor	games).		Winners	&	prizes	

will	be	included	in	next	week’s	newsletter.	
	

Special	thank	you	to	a	committee	of	Spring	Road	Teachers	for	coordinating	

the	Open	House	and	the	events,	to	our	PTO	for	scheduling	the	delicious	food	

trucks	and	budget	for	family	prizes.			

The	Great	Apple	Crunch	

Spring	Road	Students	will	will	join	communities	across	the	region	to	

celebrate	local	farmers,	vibrant	communities,	and	healthy	eating	on	

Thursday,	October	13.		Thank	you	Apple	Blossom	Orchards	for	their	

generous	donation	of	apples	for	each	of	our	students!		




